

## Minutes of Meeting

3<sup>rd</sup> September 2018

**Present:** Steve Eldred, Jeremy Hawkins, Ali Masters, Mark Searle, Kate Adcock

**Apologies:** Sam Ross, Alice Owen

### **Minutes:**

- **Techno293 Europeans.**
  - Discussion regarding budget and finding an affordable solution to providing support for windsurfers competing. Initial email sent to interested parents. Follow email up with costs to go out asap **SE/KA**
  - Flights and accomodation for for coach **KA**.
  - Ensure appropriate documentation is requested for parental rib cover – seek advice from RYA **SE/KA**
  - Radios – gather together. **KA**
  - Weighbridge – rib to weigh **SE/MS**
  
- **UKJS 2018/19 Dates.** Dates set and emailed to RYA. Discussion ref inclusion of overseas training camp in February half term. **SE/SR/JH**to discuss further.
  
- **Review of UKJS/UKDS.**
  - Discussion regarding re-structuring **UKDS** creating a new fluid squad with regular selection of windsurfers showing potential at National Events and entry points with training inbetween.
  - Open discussion within the committee to explore ideas over the next few days **ALL**.
  - UKDS - finance **KA/AO** to assess and present figures of this year to **SE**
  
- **Promotion of 8.5 rig in UK**
  - We should promote 8.5 as an alternative to those coming off 7.8. How do we do this effectively, while not impacting RS:X progression? This could help retain numbers within the sport **ALL** - further discussion
  
- **National Championships Rutland.**
  - Push membership at event **ALL** Have table with membership sign up – **KA**.
  - Contact UKWA to see how we can work together to promote class at event **SE/KA**.
  - Promotional Flyers **ALL** to contribute content **KA** to source.
  - Post racing activities/Presentation by older 7.8s to promote class **SE/KA** to approach UKWA to ask when would fit in etc.